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Dear Comber Grove families, 
 

Eid Mubarak 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Staff, Governors and Pupils at Comber Grove Primary School would like to wish all 

our Muslim pupils, parents and staff a Happy and Blessed Eid. We hope you will enjoy 

this very special time with your families and friends.     

 

We would also like to remind all parents that the school acknowledges Eid as a 

Religious Observance Day and a 1 DAY AUTHORISED ABSENCE is given for this day for all 

Muslim pupils who wish to celebrate it. 

 

As a school, we will be celebrating on Monday, 24th April 2024 by holding Eid parties in 

school! 

 

Thanking you for your future co-operation in this matter. 

 

Eid Mubarak! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Lorram Black 

(Headteacher)  

20/04/2023 
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